



Summer 2025





Dear Supporters of Tytoo: Summer is finally here and I trust you are enjoying these fine sunny days. For our friends in Haiti summer brings the end to the school year, writing government exams as conditions allow, and then anxiously awaiting for those important marks that will confirm the nature of their fall term. The five older children who were fortunate enough to be sponsored for their first college year responded by earning good marks and now look forward to their second year. Picture below. Conditions in the country continue to deteriorate with more and more of the capital under



control of the gangs.

The UN continues to express deep concerns about the future of the country, but it seems that other countries are too busy with the many other concerning world events to worry much about Haiti, So it remains critical to pray for Haiti, its people and its future.

We continue to be thankful that Tytoo staff and children have been spared from the ongoing violence. There has been several moves and much adjustment but the children are healthy and coping well. Here's a picture of the complete family. Sponsorships and donations remain to be key factors in keeping this ministry alive, Assuming they receive good marks in their exams we have a few more children hoping for sponsors for their first college year.



